From:

Janet Kieler

To: Date: **KATHLEEN Drulard** 

9/1/2010 4:02 PM

Subject:

Fwd: RE: Powertech Uranium

for CORA request

Janet Kieler Permits Section Manager Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment Water Quality Control Division Mailcode WOCD-WOP-B2 4300 Cherry Creek Drive S Denver, CO 80246-1530

303.692.3599 janet\_kieler@state.co.us

>>> STEVE Gunderson 7/28/2010 10:24 AM >>> thank you Rep. Fischer.

Steve Gunderson Director, Water Quality Control Division Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment

>>> "Rep. Randy Fischer" < randyfischer@frii.com> 7/27/2010 9:33 PM >>> Dear Steve,

This is very encouraging news. I am pleased that Powertech will have to store the water, test, and meet a discharge limit for radium prior to discharging the water from the pump test. I understand that Powertech is not pleased and has requested a meeting with you tomorrow, Wednesday July 28. I hope that you and the WQCD will stand firm and not relax these reasonable requirements.

Thanks so much for your e-mail.

Best wishes,

Randy Fischer, State Representative House District 53 State Capitol, 200 E. Colfax Ave, Room 271 Denver, Colorado 80203 3007 Moore Lane Fort Collins, Colorado 80526-2103 303-866-2917 (Capitol) 970-215-7898 (Cell) E-Mail: RandyFischer@frii.com www.RandyFischer.org